
From: Gabor Sass  
Sent: Monday, September 03, 2018 10:12 PM 
To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca> 
Cc: Susan Ratz  
Subject: ACE resignation 
 
Dear Jerri and Susan, 
 
Given a very busy upcoming school term along with many other commitments I will not be able to 
complete my ACE term as I had previously planned. It’s been a privilege to serve with both of you and 
the rest of the ACE. These past two terms on the ACE have brought a lot of great memories through the 
many meetings, conferences and other interactions we were part of. Thank you for running a well-oiled 
machine and I wish everyone on ACE a great end of term with fruitful outcomes in terms of protecting 
London’s environment and building its sustainability and resilience.  
All the best to everyone, 
gabor 
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